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College of Agriculture and Life Science 
Central Crops Research Station 

13223 US 70 Hwy Bus 
Clayton, NC 27520 
P: 919.553-2141 

June 28, 2024

To: Soil and Water Commission

From: Keith Starke, Superintendent
Central Crops Research Station

The Central Crops Research Station would like to request financial assistance from the North Carolina 
Agricultural Cost Share Program.  Funding would be utilized to address two key areas where soil erosion is a 
concern which corrective measures would otherwise not be possible due to current budget constraints.
Assistance from the Johnston County Soil and Water Conservation District staff would allow us to complete the 
following management practices: installation of a rock lined outlet, a grassed waterway, and a rooftop runoff 
management system.  All of these projects would be completed in the Fall of 2024.  Your program support 
provides us with an opportunity to implement actions of environmental stewardship that otherwise would not be 
possible.

Sincerely,

Keith Starke 

Keith Starke 
Superintendent, Central Crops Research Station
kdstarke@ncsu.edu
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